
 
FY2008 RECOMMENDATION/FY08-L10 INCREASE “GATE MONEY” 

Status: No Implementation 

Actions/Updates 

2010 UPDATE 
No implementation. 
  
2009 ACTION TO DATE 
No action has been taken on this recommendation. 
  
2009 BARRIER 
The fiscal challenges currently facing the state inhibit the ability to move forward on this 
recommendation at this time. The Department of Corrections estimates that an increase in gate 
money from $100 per offender to an inflation-adjusted $390 per offender would cost $1,560,000 
(4,000 offenders x $390).  
  
  

Description 

Increase “gate money” for first-time parolees upon release. 

Agencies Responsible 

General Assembly, Department of Corrections 


